
 

This email is a paid announcement being sent as a service to the American Medical Student 
Association. Please direct your inquiries to them. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  
PRE-MED FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITY IN INDIA 
  

Any undergraduate student who is interested in international community health should 
know about the Mabelle Arole Fellowship, awarded annually since 2002 through John 
Snow, Inc (JSI) Research and Training. Candidates must be admitted to medical school 
to be eligible. If awarded the Fellowship, s/he defers entrance to medical school for one 
year. Applications are due in mid-January 2015 and finalists are interviewed in late 
February in Washington, DC (at the candidate's expense). The Fellow would depart the 
US in mid-June 2015 and returns in late spring of 2016. The Fellow, who receives 
$8,000 to cover all expenses, spends 10 months at the Comprehensive Rural Health 
Project at Jamkhed (in Maharashtra), one of the best examples of how 
mobilized/empowered communities can significantly improve their health/nutrition status. 
All relevant information and application are available on the AMSA website, including a 
link to the Jamkhed site and reports by previous Fellows. Any questions can be directed 
to Dr. David Pyle at dpyle@JSI.com or 503-894-8546 (in Portland, OR). 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001s7ZfYJ-mywp-cCg2AfZx0PCsvIwSJ6QuKggT140WPfzIoz1bOleeYuXUHU4XqIZwwAEd-V8maRm4DMbYMWLlQiXzNKRIm-tN5pG7Y4MSiHNlqBA6C4VLFdYUVn3xj5IrdSUerNpB-ikCb5BnRJNrnFu61bSPMwTSKthyLpvkutAHSM9bntwNsHFZq7Oqbdjfance1MSpbOYm0F3xsFZXq6qIovidUuIaHRAAGwC1yEIbEcjy1nu37w==&c=72jA6yhBlu3dyXsUogbgFMtmnv9nf5qavRkMLHvu4ZPk9FkddcNGVg==&ch=v6IvNqEnDYMjmYx0TcsE9_pXdBOzoMQq9eUuuZcakO3Yu_wF-WAnww==
mailto:dpyle@JSI.com


 
  

 

 

    

    

   

 

 


